
MEMORANDUM OF AGREEMENT 
SUBMITTED TO-THE ADVISORY COUNCIL ON HISTORIC PRESERVATION 

Pursuant to 36 CFR Section 8OO.6(a) 

Whereas, the Department of the Air Force has determined that 
demolition will have an effect upon Building -236, a property 
potentially eligible for inclusion in the National Register of 
Historic Places, and has consulted with the Oklahoma State 
Historic Preservation Officer (SHPO) pursuant to 36 CFR, Part 
800, regulations implementing Section 106 of the National 
Historic Preservation Act (16 USC 470f). 

Now, therefore, the Department of the Air Force and the Oklahoma 
State Historic Preservation Officer agree that the undertaking 
shall be implemented in accordance with the following stipulation 
in order to take into account the effect of the undertaking on 
historic properties. 

STIPULATION 

The Oklahoma State Historic Preservation Officer shall consider 
the Historic Preservation Resource Identification Form, black and 
white photos and blueprints already submitted to be sufficient 
documentation.· 

Documentation of this Memorandum of Agreement by the Department 
of the Air . Force and the Oklahoma State Historic Preservation 
Officer, its subsequent acceptance by the Council, and · 
implementation of its terms, evidence that the Department of the 
Air Force has afforded the Council an opportunity to comment on 
the demolition and its effects on historic properties, and that 
the Department of the Air Force has taken into account the 
effec s of the undertaking on historic places. 

OF THE AIR FORCE 

DATE: 12 SEP 1934 
------------

PRESERVATION OFFICE 

DATE: A11g11st 19, 1994 

f~ Council on Historic Preservation 

BY =--~---'---"""~'---'----=-----'--"-'s:~-3~~~~ DATE= 7 /22-t I~ 
Acee 


